
 

inFIRE Conference 2010    May 11-14, 2010 @NIST/Gaithersburg, MD   

CALL FOR PAPERS AND PRESENTATIONS 

Future of Fire Information—Planning for Tomorrow 

inFIRE – the international network for Fire Information and Reference Exchange – is a worldwide 
consortium of fire libraries and information centers.  Your audience will include information managers, 
professional librarians, and other specialists involved in the acquisition and dissemination of fire 
information. 

The 2010 conference will provide a forum for sharing the most recent information in fire research and 
technology and will be an opportunity to further discuss and build on what we learn in the NIST 
workshop.  Papers and presentations are invited from, but not limited to, the following areas: 

• Internet and intranet applications 

• Risk management 
• Virtual libraries 
• Advances in fire science and fire protection engineering 
• Fire education 
• Knowledge management 
• Future trends for fire information 

 
Submission Requirements 
Plan on a delivery time of forty-five minutes, with an additional fifteen minutes for questions and 
discussion.  Submit a short abstract (approx. 200 words) no later than April 23. The inFIRE Committee 
will make selections shortly thereafter, at which time notification and full instructions will be provided 
to the chosen speakers. Please note that presenters are responsible for their own expenses.  Send 
submissions to:  smarsh@nfpa.org 
 
Your audience will include information managers, professional librarians, and other specialists involved 
in the acquisition and dissemination of fire information. 
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